## UNIDAD TECNICO PEDAGOGICO 2020 - APRENDIENDO EN LINEA MINERAL



CORREO INSTITUCIONAL DOCENTE: pamela.knuckey@colegio-mineralelteniente.cl

RECURSO: TEXTO DE ESTUDIO	PAGINAS: Power point	
ASIGNATURA: English		
NOMBRE ESTUDIANTE:	CURSO: _8°_ LETRA: FECHA:	

GUIA DE APRENDIZAJE UNIDAD 1 N° DE GUÍA: \_\_\_11\_\_

O.A: Aplicar y demostrar comprensión por textos relacionados a diferentes culturas del mundo.

I. Read the text and answer the following questions according to the Mexico's culture.

## Mexico

Did you know that chocolate was invented in Mexico? That is right, cacao beans are frown in Mexico. Chocolate is made from cacao beans.

Mexico is located just south or below the United States of America. If you travel to Mexico you would find beaches, mountains, deserts, volcanoes, and forests. The capital of Mexico is Mexico City. Mexico has a population of 98 million people. That is a lot of people! The language of Mexico is Spanish.

Mexican music is often played with guitars. One kind of band that plays with guitars, trumpets and violins is a mariachi band.

Natives make beautiful clothes, the native women bring bright clothes and crafts into the towns to sell in the markets, there are many outdoor markets in Mexico's cities and towns.

Some Mexicans eat a variety of spicy foods. Fruits and vegetables are important in Mexico and are included in just about every meal. Many meals are served with tortillas.

Many holidays are celebrated in Mexico; The day of the Dead, celebrated on November 2, is a day set outside to remember and honor those who have died.

## UNIDAD TECNICO PEDAGOGICO 2020 - APRENDIENDO EN LINEA MINERAL



## ${\tt CORREO\ INSTITUCIONAL\ DOCENTE: pamela.knuckey@colegio-mineral el teniente.cl}$

QUESTIONS

1.	Where was chocolate invented?	
2.	Where is Mexico located?	
3.	How many people live in Mexico?	
4.	what is a "mariachi band"?	_
5.	what kind of food is important in their culture?	
6.	name a very known holiday in Mexico	